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Well, it looks like nobody had any stories or pictures for the December newsletter, but I 
do have a couple of public service announcements. 

Please bring in your trash cans.  It looks like WM won’t pick up last weeks trash until 
next week.  Do I sense an opportunity for someone the contact WM and ask for a 
statement credit??? 

Don’t forget to pay your HOA bills, per the email you should have received from Elsa. 




